
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. This week’s​ RES​ ​Community Connection 

features two important messages.  

Early Dismissal 

As a reminder, Monday, November 23, Tuesday, November 24 and Wednesday, 

November 25 is an Early Dismissal for Students. Due to half days, we will not be 

hosting afterschool activities this week. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

If you have not scheduled your parent-teacher conference yet, please reach out to 

your child’s teacher. This is one of the most important events of the school year. 

During your conference, your child's progress will be discussed and you will have an 

opportunity to make comments and/or ask questions. 

Thanksgiving makes us think about the things for which we are most grateful. At 

Rosemont, I am especially thankful for our students, families, and community. We 

look forward to seeing your child on Monday, November 30. Have a wonderful break. 

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Thank you and have 

a good evening. 

 


